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The APO Secretariat is seeking highly qualified Program Officers 
in its Research and Planning and Industry Departments. Candidates 
must have demonstrated competency in a similar role or field, have 
a strong sense of responsibility as well as a comprehensive strategic 
viewpoint, and be enthusiastic about improving productivity in the 
Asia-Pacific region. We welcome those with experience in the pro-
ductivity movement who enjoy working with various nationalities 
from different cultural backgrounds. Candidates must be citizens of 
APO member countries.

Interested candidates are requested to visit the APO website at www 
.apo-tokyo.org/wp/news/recruitment-announcement.html for detailed 
information on the positions open, as well as instructions on how to 
apply. Applications must reach the APO Secretariat by 21 September 
2012 via postal mail or e-mail. Only those who are shortlisted will be 
contacted. Application documents will not be returned.

For general inquiries, please contact:
C. Sakaguchi (Ms.)/Y. Yamashita (Ms.)
Administration & Finance Department
Asian Productivity Organization
Hirakawa-cho Dai-ichi Seimei Building
1-2-10 Hirakawa-cho
Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 102-0093
Phone: 81-3-5226-3923
Fax: 81-3-5226-3950
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